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Center for Data Innovation Applauds Introduction of National 
Quantum Initiative Reauthorization Act  

WASHINGTON— The Center for Data Innovation today welcomed the U.S. House 
National Quantum Initiative Reauthorization Act. The Center issued the following 
statement from its senior policy analyst, Hodan Omaar: 

The National Quantum Initiative Act (NQIA) reauthorization bill illustrates how policy can 
support technology leadership. While we wring our hands about artificial intelligence, it 
is good to know that pragmatism and technology promotion is the order of the day when 
it comes to quantum information science. 
 
Now, while this is an excellent—and necessary—first step, it is time for the Senate to 
prioritize the swift passage and enactment of the NQIA reauthorization bill to further 
catalyze innovation and propel the nation into the forefront of the technological 
landscape. 
 
For more on this issue, see:  
 

• Hodan Omaar, “The U.S. Approach to Quantum Policy” (Center for Data 
Innovation, 2023) 

# # # 

The Center for Data Innovation studies the intersection of data, technology, and public policy and 
formulates and promotes pragmatic public policies designed to maximize the benefits of data-driven 
innovation in the public and private sectors. It educates policymakers and the public about the 
opportunities and challenges associated with data, as well as technology trends such as open data, 
artificial intelligence, and the Internet of Things. The Center is part of the Information Technology and 
Innovation Foundation (ITIF), a nonprofit, nonpartisan think tank. For more about the Center, visit 
datainnovation.org. 
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